
The southbound lane of Academy Street at the Student Recreation Center will be closed Thursday, August 21, 2025, from 5am through 8am 
while concrete is being poured for the Just Walk Out Market Project.  The contractor will provide ˜aggers to direct tra°c for the duration of 
this lane closure.  Adjacent sidewalks will be temporarily closed while concrete is being poured and will be reopened by 8am. 


